
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2015 - MAY 2016 

 

 Councillor Michael Prew  

ADDRESS:  9 Dolyfelin Street   TELEPHONE: 02920 860648 

  Caerphilly 

  CF83 3AF 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: michaelprew@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Morgan Jones 

 

PARTY: Plaid Cymru 

 

PROFILE:  Youth Champion 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny Committee 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 

Caerphilly Town Centre Management Group 

 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

Young Persons Forum 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

Ysgol Gynradd Gymraeg Caerffili and Plas-y-Felin Primary School 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

From May 2015 to May 2016 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Caerphilly Town Centre Management Group 1 3 

Council 11 12 



Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 1 3 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny 6 8 

   

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I undertook the following training and development seminars and courses: - 

Grant to the Voluntary Sector Panel (Annual) 

Information Governance (Mandatory) 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny Committee (Annual) 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

 

I have in one form or another contacted every house hold in the Morgan Jones ward with 

information regarding issue that affect them.  

There have been a few planning issues and site meetings in the ward that I have tried to 

address and I have spoken at Planning Committee on behalf of local residents. 

I have met with Highways on several occasions regarding traffic and parking issues 

throughout the whole of the ward.    

I am on 2 Governing Bodies with YGC and Plas-y Felin in Churchill Park the latter has just 

gone through and achieved an excellent inspection report. 

I have attended every meeting possible between Police and Residents raising issues and 

concerns for me and the police to try and address. 

This year my term of office as Youth Champion was due to come to end but due to local 

authority election and Youth Champion election term conflicts, I offered to stay on as the 

Youth Champion rather than take out much needed funds to run an election throughout all 

the Youth Clubs and Schools in Caerphilly which would only cover the role for a year. 

Looking forward to Y Gwindy School being completed later this year.   

I have also undertaken and arranged a few charity events over the last year and helped run 

the Megaday Charity which I was a founder member some 20 yrs ago and have raised over 

£300,000 for Velindra Hospital,   

      

 

 


